
Dates to Remember: 

 

January 1st-3rd-No Waterloo School 

   January 17th-No Waterloo Schools 

   January 20th– No Waterloo Schools 

January 24th -Center closes at 5 pm 

 

Westridge Newsletter 

January 2025 

Notes from the Director: 

Thank you to everyone who donat-

ed gifts from the giving tree or 

brought in treats. It is much appre-

ciated!   

All CUCCC Staff 

Hope everyone has a happy and 

healthy year!  

 

Contact us by email: 

 

Amy – westpd@cuccc.org 

Nikki – westapd2@cuccc.org 

  

      Haley A– Ed Asst. 1/4     

Emily Y– Ed Asst. 1/18 

  Lillian-Ed Asst. 1/19 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!!  
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